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Carolyn Donnelly

Subject: FW: BCC Licensing Committee - HMO Act

 
@communities-ni.gov.uk>  
Sent: 31 March 2021 08:32 
To: Carolyn Donnelly <DonnellyCarolyn@BelfastCity.gov.uk> 
Cc: <@communities-ni.gov.uk>; @communities-ni.gov.uk> 
Subject: FW: BCC Licensing Committee - HMO Act 
 
Carolyn 
 
Thank you for your invitation for our director, to attend the Licensing Committee meeting on the 21st of April. As you 
are aware we are currently undertaking the review of the 2016 HMO Act and the input from stakeholders was very 
high with 227 responses being received by the 14th March. This includes the response from Belfast City Council. 
 
We have now started work on the analysis of the responses received and with so many detailed inputs this will take 
some time. The meeting in April will therefore be a little early for us to have much in the way of feedback from the 
review and with that in mind can I suggest the meeting in May would be an opportunity to brief the Committee 
more fully? 
 
Thanks. 
 
 
 

From: Carolyn Donnelly [mailto:DonnellyCarolyn@BelfastCity.gov.uk]  
Sent: 26 March 2021 11:09 
To: <@communities-ni.gov.uk> 
Subject: BCC Licensing Committee - HMO Act 
 
 

Houses in Multiple Occupation 
 
Dear , 
 
I acknowledge receipt of correspondence received on 28th February 2021 in response to the 
Council’s invitation of 11th February 2021 to the Minister for the Department for Communities to 
attend the Licensing Committee to discuss “its ongoing frustrations at the ineffectiveness of the 
current HMO Act 2016 and around the proposed upcoming review of the legislation”. 
The Committee has noted that the Minister is unable to accept the invitation at this time, and has 
asked that officials facilitate a meeting. 
 
The next scheduled meeting of the Licensing Committee is due to take place remotely, via 
Microsoft Teams on Wednesday 21st April at 5pm and I would be grateful if you could indicate if 
DfC officials can attend this meeting and provide a presentation to the Committee. 
 
I look forward to your response. 
 
Carolyn Donnelly 
Democratic Services Officer 
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Legal and Civic Services Department 
Room 123B | City Hall | Belfast | BT1 5GS 
 
Tel: 028 9032 0202 Ext:3494  
 
 
The information contained in or attached to this message is intended only for the people to whom it is 
addressed. If you are not the intended recipient, any use, storage, 
disclosure or copying of this information is unauthorised and prohibited. This information may be 
confidential or subject to legal privilege. If you have received this  
email in error please notify the sender immediately by using the reply facility in your email software and 
then delete the email from your inbox. The contents of this  
message do not represent the expressed view of Belfast City Council unless that is clearly stated. Belfast 
City Council cannot accept liability in the event that the  
onward transmission, opening, or use of this message and/or any attachments adversely affects the 
recipient's systems or data. 


